
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/562                                                                        Date:23/08/2024 
 
 
To, 
All Members of Plexconcil / COA 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Greetings! 
 
Subject : Regarding export enquiry from South African company for supply of Ziploc 
bag exporters from India 

 
 
We wish to inform you that we are in receipt of export enquiry from Consulate General 
of India, Johannesburg regarding contact details of certified Ziploc bag 
exporters from India. 
 
In this regard, interested members (manufacture) are requested to provide information 
to the council in the following google form :- 
 
Please find the link of the google form: https://forms.gle/aDcZSASn9oABZP5E8 
 
Please send the above details to Anirudha@plexconcil.org; jay@plexconcil.org latest by 
28th August 2024. 
 
 

Best regards, 

 

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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